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Registrars Report –2015 
 

Our first Registration night was held back on Tuesday 11th November, 2014 for 
the Autumn Season of Netball, which runs from January through to June. We 
held this night at the Football Clubrooms at Strathaird Reserve. For this season 
we had a total of 215 members registered with our club and a number of those 
members registered to play in two or more teams.  
 
For this season we had -      
 

• 5 Netta teams (7-9 years) consisting of 42 players 
• 5 Under 11 teams consisting of 43 players 
• 6 Under 13 teams consisting of 52 players 
• 4 Under 15 teams consisting of 36 players 
• 5 Under 17 teams consisting of 41 players 
• 6 Ladies Social teams consisting of 48 players 

 
Our numbers this season have increased by introducing 4 more Junior teams. 
 
Our second Registration night was held on Tuesday 12th May at the Football 
Clubrooms and subsequent days 20th and 23rd May at the Cranbourne Indoor 
Sports Centre for the Spring Season of Netball. The Spring Season runs from July 
through to December. From this night to our current position in the season, we 
have a total of 245 members registered with our club with some players playing 
in multiple teams.  
 
For this season we had -      
 

• 4 Netta teams (7-9 years) consisting of 35 players 
• 7 Under 11 teams consisting of 60 players 
• 7 Under 13 teams consisting of 64 players 
• 6 Under 15 teams consisting of 49 players 
• 5 Under 17 teams consisting of 36 players 
• 6 Ladies Social teams consisting of 48 players 

 
We have again increased our numbers this season with 4 more Junior teams 
added to the competition. 
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 This season also saw the Narre South Lions Netball Club introduce the Net Set 
Go program, which is specifically developed for children between the ages of 5-
10 years focusing on basic netball skills and introducing them to the game of 
netball before entering into the competitive league. We held a Registration night 
for Net Set Go Program on Tuesday 7th July at the Strathaird Reserve clubrooms 
and secured 18 registered members for our Net Set Go program.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Katherine Sheedy 
 
Registrar 
Narre South Lions Netball Club 
 
 


